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· Academic Progress
· NTI instruction is going very well.
· All staff members are documenting their call logs and getting that documentation to me each week.  
· Parents are sending pictures of students working each day as well as pictures of student work samples.
· Collaboration teachers are also documenting their lesson plans and communication logs.

· Professional Development Information
· The admin team will be meeting starting next Monday to discuss end-of-year closing day work.  We are also going to start planning some PD for the upcoming school year.  
· Details in PD will include curriculum alignment, curriculum map clean-ups, and vertical planning.


I want to thank all of our staff members and parents for stepping up to the plate during this national crisis.  Our students are working very hard to complete their work from home with the help of their parents/guardians.  It is times like this that make me truly appreciate being a part of our Panther Family.  

